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If I ruled the world....well OK,  Scotland…  I would make sure that there are plenty of jobs for people 
aged 14+ and I would also make part time jobs easier to get. 
 
Even if it were just to be a part time job in a hairdressers or cleaning a café, I believe that most teenagers 
need something to do after school or on the weekend when they aren't with their family. Most teenagers 
now a days pick up bad habits such as taking drugs, drinking alcohol or fighting. Personally I have never 
touched an illegal drug or drank alcohol in my life and because of this reason I just come home and watch 
TV after school or go out for a run. Mostly all of the people I talk to in school take drugs or drink so I 
don't want to hang around with them. I don't want to follow in their footsteps as I have a lot planned for 
the future. 
 
I think most teenagers would love to have something to do in their spare time but there are hardly any 
part time jobs for people aged 14+… and yeah you could say that 14 year olds aren't mature enough to 
have a job at their age, but if they are trusted to stay in the house by themselves then they should be 
trusted enough to work in a safe environment with trusted adults – don't you think?  If most teenagers 
got a job early on then it could help them plan their future and also they might find a job that they never 
imagined themselves doing and it could turn out to be one of the best jobs they ever had. 
 
Let's be honest – what 14 year old isn't going to be happy with this change in Scotland? 
 
Everybody likes to have money so they can buy new things for themselves or their family but if they 
don't have a job so if we offered more part time jobs to teenagers then they would be able to buy all the 
new stuff and they would also realise that they can't rely on their parents or carers to buy them 
everything in life. 
 
Let's move on to normal jobs. If you want to be successful in life then you would most likely have to 
have a good paying job, but most jobs now a days need a lot of qualifications such as becoming a teacher, 
doctor, lawyer or politician etc and yeah it is only reasonable that employers want to have all of these 
qualifications because they want to make sure that you know what you are doing before they give you 
the job. 
 
Let's go back hundreds of years ago when there was no such thing college or university. How would you 
know that the doctor fixing your broken leg knew what they were doing? Well you wouldn't –  so why is 
it different now that college and university have been invented?  
 
Just because we have more advanced technology and tests that prove that people can or can't qualify for 
a job we are not allowing people advance in their career because they might not be able to get all the 
qualifications. Everybody tells you to follow your dreams but we are crushing people's dreams by not 
allowing them to have their dream job.  
 
So I think that we should make good paying jobs or any good job easier to get, I mean I'm not saying any 
random person off the streets can become a lawyer but we should give people an easier way to get the 
job. 
 
If I won this competition I would take my teacher Mr Reid because he is the one that informed us about 
the competition and the other 8 people I would chose by who I thought was actually was interested in 
going. I would just chose my closest friends but I would make sure that it was a fair decision. 
 


